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Again, Mr. Chidester. our apologies for your unfortunate experience, 
and we thank you for calling the matter to our attention. As a token 
of our appreciation and as a gesture of good will we are pleased to 
include a Remington "First In T'ne Field" belt buckle f'or your use. 

We wish you a fine 1985 and every hunting and shooting success. 
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R.H. Potter, Supervisor 
Product Service 
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